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Proposed Installation of a Bike Hangar

Dear Resident,
Following the award of funding we will be looking to install a new cycle hangar.

As part of a borough wide scheme we are proposing to install a new bike hangar(s) in the location
in the enclosed plan and are seeking your comments on this proposal.

This consultation will be in place for 21 days, closing on 17 November 2023, after this date all
responses will be reviewed.

Each bike hangar has room for six cycles and is accessed via a unique key (although, for additional
security we always advise users to lock their cycle to the rack inside the hangar).

Please see photograph below, each hangar will replace a single car parking space. This is part of
the council’s commitment to supporting healthier forms of travel.

An image of the type of cycle hangar we use

A space in the hangar is available for rent for £60 incl. VAT per annum and a refundable deposit of
£25 will also be charged for the hangar key. The rental system is operated by Cyclehoop
(www.cyclehoop.com). Anyone who registers an interest in securing a space will be added to the
priority list which will be passed to Cyclehoop upon installation of the hangar.

Responses and comments received during this consultation will determine whether this proposal
is progressed or not. So, if you have an opinion, please complete the information on the following
link;

www.southwark.gov.uk/cyclehangar23-b2
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Please note that any personal information given as part of this response is for the use of this
project only and will not be disseminated to any other part of Southwark Council.

If you have a query or comment about this proposal or simply wish to discuss the matter, please
do not hesitate to contact me via email at highways@southwark.gov.uk

Yours faithfully,
David Bass
Bike Hangar Co-ordinator
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